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Russ Baker
Manager, Environmental & Regulatory Affairs Division
Omaha Public Power District
444 S. 16th Street Mall
Omaha, NE 68102

Dear Russ:

On behalf of the Omaha-Council Bluffs Metropolitan Area Planning Agency (MAPA), Iwould like to
thank you for the generous contribution of $5,000 provided by the Omaha Public Power District (OPPD)
for our 2017 Little Steps Big Impact ozone awareness and education campaign.

We hope to help the Omaha-Council Bluffs metropolitan area stay in compliance with the current ozone
standard by educating the public on air quality issues. MAPA is committed to educating and raising
awareness about ozone but this project is only possible because of the local match support from partners
like you.

We know the OPPD shares our concerns on this issue. Thank you for being part of the solution. ~-
Greg Youell
Executive Director


